

## **Seguin High School Athletics**

1315 E. Cedar Seguin, TX 78155

Telephone: 830-401-8022

FAX: 830-379-9899

Hector Esquival ★ Principal
Nikki E. Bittings ★ Associate Principal

Travis Bush ★ Athletic Director Kristi Stanley ★ Athletic Coordinator

December 20, 2018

Dear Seguin High School Soccer Parents and Fans,

Matador Athletics appreciates the support of family and friends cheering for our students during games.

However, in recent years, there have been instances of spectators at Seguin High School home soccer games yelling at players on the bench. Additionally, some spectators are entering Matador Stadium without paying the entry fee.

In an effort to address these issues, home side seating at Matador Stadium is closed for home soccer games. All spectators must pay, enter and sit on the visitor side to enjoy Matador soccer.

Thank you for your continued support of our Seguin High School student athletes.

With Matador Pride,

Treis Bh

Travis Bush